
CITY OF BRAWLEY 
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF ADJOURNED MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting of the Planning 
Commission of the City of Brawley, California, scheduled for November 
20, 2020 has been rescheduled due to the lack of quorum.  The next 
special meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 24, 2020 at 12:00 
p.m., at the Development Services Division, 205 S. Imperial Avenue, 
Brawley, California. 

Dated:  November 20, 2020 

by: 

____________________________________ 
Andrea Montano, Planning Technician 
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